
Veteran Service Officer Assistance 

Amid the continued concerns about the spread of COVID-19, the Veterans Affairs 

Office is no longer conducting face-to-face interviews. We are continuing to assist 

our Veterans with “virtual” appointments by telephone, email, fax and regular 

mail. This decision protects our older Veterans and those with underlying 

conditions as well as our employees. 

 

To schedule a “virtual” appointment with one of our trained and accredited 

Veterans Service Officers (VSOs), call 843-974-6360, select option #4 and leave a 

detailed message about how we can assist you. A VSO will contact you to provide 

assistance. 

Any required documentation should be scanned and emailed to 

vaoffice@charlestoncounty.org OR placed in the Veterans Affairs box located in 

our lobby in the Public Services Building. Access to this box is only available during 

our normal working hours of 8 AM to 4 PM, Monday – Friday. 

 

Additional information about our office can be found at: 

https://www.charlestoncounty.org/departments/veterans-affairs/index.php 
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